
 

 

District 4 playdown tournament 
Form of intent 2023 

 

Submission deadline: May 15, 2023 

 

TEAM NAME: ____________________________________ 

DIVISION: _______________________________________ 

HEAD COACH: ____________________________________ 

 

I hereby certify the following (check all boxes that apply):  

 I have spoken to the players and parents on my team and clearly informed them of the differences 
between District Playdown Tournament Rules and House Rules.  

 I have informed the players AND parents on my team of my policy regarding the use of substitute 
players during the District Playdown Tournament.  

 I have confirmed that, should my team advance to Provincials, there will be enough players and coaches 
available to participate.  

 I have confirmed that at least one of my available registered coaching staff has the required level of 
training/certification to participate in District Playdowns and Provincials.  

 I would like my team entered into the District 4 Playdown Tournament scheduled for June 2 – 4 (Rep “B” 
teams) and June 2 – 4 (House “C” teams). 

 

 

COACH’S SIGNATURE: ____________________________________ 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

To be eligible for the District Playdown Tournament this form is to be completed, signed, and returned via email 
to the NSGFA president (president@nsfastpitch.ca) by May 15, 2023.  

No pickups will be allowed for District Playdowns. This is a protestable tournament. All decisions made by the 
Protest Committee are final.  

The cost to participate in the District 4 Playdown Tournament is free for eligible North Shore Girls Fastpitch 
Association teams and $200 (payable in advance) for all other eligible District 4 teams.  


